
I-95 Express Toll Lanes
Northbound Extension

PUBLIC HEARINGS
Participate in Public Hearings February 27, March 2, and March 6

On December 15, 2022, the Maryland Transportation Authority (MDTA), the State agency 
that owns, finances, operates, and maintains Maryland’s eight toll facilities, proposed a 
tolling plan for the I-95 Express Toll Lanes (ETL) Northbound Extension (Section 200) 
and I-695 ramps. The I-95 ETL Northbound Extension limits include the northbound ETL 
lanes on I-95 from MD 43 to north of MD 24 and the I-695 ramps connecting to NB ETL. 

Individuals who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who require 
translation services (free of charge) should contact the Title VI Office at mdtaeeo@mdta.maryland.gov 
or 410-537-5660 (711 for Maryland Relay) no later than three (3) business days before the date of the 
hearing they wish to attend. 

Public hearings will be held from 5:30-8:00 PM to receive public and private    testimony 
about the proposed toll rate ranges.

Learn more at mdta.maryland.gov/I95ETLNB-Section200

Perry Hall High School
(Cafeteria)
4601 Ebenezer Rd.
Nottingham, MD 21236
Snow date March 1

Joppatowne High School
(Media Center)
555 Joppa Farm Rd.
Joppatowne, MD 21085
Snow date March 9

Register to participate:
mdta.maryland.gov/
I95ETLNB-Section200

Verbal testimony: 
Public and private testimony at Public Hearings

Comment online:
mdta.maryland.gov/I95ETLNB-Section200

In-Person
February 27, 2023

Virtual
March 2, 2023 

In-Person
March 6, 2023

Write to:
MDTA I-95 ETL Northbound Extension Project, 
Toll Comment
2310 Broening Highway
Baltimore, MD 21224

WAYS TO COMMENT
Comment on the Toll Rate Ranges through April 13, 2023
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To request hard copy 
public hearing materials, 
call (410) 537-1000.


